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Dear ‘Uram sei’ membiens,

Greetings of peace and joy!
Jt is a pleaswre to see the Uttle step you tock to seef cut the

manginalized has neached out to 33 leneficiaries with 54
benefactons within a span of 5 yeans. “Not forgetting the
underprivileged” is a nolile vintue that needs to be cultivated and
appueciated. Our final desting will alse be based on that (M.
25:31-46 ).

JIn a wodd which is quite indifferent to the needs of others, you
may rest assuwed and be happy that you have made a difference in
somebiody’s Ufe. You will see the fruits in due time in their life as
well as in your life as God’s blessings. While appreciating you for
your ‘anan?’, J asswre you of my pragens for you and for your
With Prayers and Blessings,
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